
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on October 23, 2013 from Mr. Rene Sotelo 
of the U.S. Marines requesting the following records: 
 
 

- Student Directory for 11th and 12th graders for Elgin High 
School and Larkin High School. 

 

 

 

The request was approved on October 23, 2013.  
 
 
The requested documents were e-mailed to Mr. Sotelo on October 
23, 2013. 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


